
It is our honor and pleasure to announce that the 1st Asia-Oceanian 

Congress for NeuroRehabilitation(AOCNR 2015),hosted by the 

Korean Society for NeuroRehabilitation, will be held in Seoul, Korea 

from September3- 5, 2015. We extend our warmest and most cordial 

invitation to all potential participants worldwide to attend. 

 

AOCNR 2015 promises to be a ground-breaking event, offering a most 

special opportunity to learn up-to-date knowledge from specialists in 

the field of NeuroRehabilitation and exchange ideas and information on 

the latest trends with colleagues. 

 

As we are now kicking off with ourpromotionalefforts, I would like to 

ask for your cooperation with thefollowing requests which will help us 

tremendously.        http://www.aocnr2015.org/ 

 

http://www.aocnr2015.org/

